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Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,                              June 2023 

 
I greet you in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ. I always give 
thanks to our good God for your prayers for me and my family.  I also thank 
you for praying for our ministries and the trips we make along the Amazon 
River.  These trips are often difficult, but we rejoice because the Lord is 
always by our side, guiding us in everything.  Thank you very much, my 
brothers for praying for my health. 
 
My dear brothers who support us with your prayers, thank you for praying for 
the physical and spiritual health of my family and myself, as we work together 
for the glory of the Lord.  We are also grateful to the generous churches for 
their support.  Your prayers make this work possible, and your support 
provides for our daily sustenance. We are grateful for your many gifts. 
 

Dear brothers, we are traveling 
through the Amazon River every 2 
months to preach and teach in the 
fellowships of the churches in each 
community, and I am also traveling 
through the Napo River every 3 
months, carrying the teachings of the 
powerful Word of God. We will be traveling this June 30th and July 1-2 
to be with the brothers of the Napo River. We will be traveling on the 
Amazon on July 28, 29, and 30, and along the Ampiyacu River for the 
fourth fellowship of churches. Please, I ask for your prayers so that the 
Lord will provide us with the funds for fuel for our trips. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The New Jerusalem Baptist Church  
Calle Napo #143 - Indiana, PERU 
Phone: 011.51.920.084.776 
E-mail: dios_esamigo@hotmail.com 

Travel on the Amazon River 

Church in the Amazon 

Serving the Lord Together 



Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 
Be sure to include a note designating “Rubio Support” or any other special designation you may have for us.  Thank you.  

If you have an email or a new email address, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter 
by email and to keep his mailing list accurate.  If you would please take a moment to contact us at office@ipmworld.org 

with your email and home address and use “subscribe Rubio prayer letter” on the subject line. 

Dear brothers and sisters, thank you for your prayers. I ask that 
you continue to pray for our Church in Indiana, La Nueva 
Jerusalem Church, and also for the children's ministry. The 
picture on the right is from the Church in Indiana. 

 
 

May God bless you! 

Joyfully serving, 

Carlos Rubio & Family 
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